
Movie Screening & Community 
Listening Session on Mental Health
Hosted by Multnomah County Commissioner Sharon Meieran
Accessible and effective mental health care is one of the most important needs facing our 
community. In order to address what often may seem like a fragmented system of care, 
Multnomah County and Human Services Research Institute (HSRI) are conducting a study of the 
local mental health system. 

Not Broken is a one-hour documentary by Arizona Public Media about youth who have lived 
experience of mental illness.  

This event offers the opportunity to watch Not Broken as a community and share your thoughts 
about a better mental health system. We’re especially interested in hearing about youth and 
family experiences with the local mental health system. 

This event is free but seating is limited. Light snacks will be provided. Childcare and 
translation services are available by request. Let us know if you’ll need childcare, translation 
services or any other accommodations when you RSVP so that we may plan accordingly.

Tuesday, Feb. 6, 2018
6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. 
(Movie at 6:00 p.m., Listening Session at 7:00 p.m.)

Multnomah County Boardroom
501 S.W. Hawthorne Blvd., Portland, OR 97214

RSVP 
Seating is limited for this free event. 
Please RSVP by Thursday, Feb. 1 
at bit.ly/mental-health-movie-
screening to reserve your seat.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfwhh2v0HoVMty7eW_IW15CESHjEMLQughMbh-Wuob1HLiUSg/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfwhh2v0HoVMty7eW_IW15CESHjEMLQughMbh-Wuob1HLiUSg/viewform

